
AUGUST 2024 MISSION REPORT

FROM PASTOR CRAIG STARK

We have been very busy and blessed in August! The Lord 

has continued to bless us with many visitors. We had 4 

Salvations at the Field and 1 at the Church! We have 

been averaging 70-120 in the Field, 12-20 at week day 

morning classes and 20-30 at Church on Sundays!

Please pray for Denny, Fred, Matthew, Eddie and Larry Please pray for Denny, Fred, Matthew, Eddie and Larry 

as they start their walk with Jesus! We are very grateful 

to have them join us! 

Todd and Jamie Ward from the Macedonian Missionary 

OutREACH are coming out in the last 2 weeks of 

September and we can’t wait! Please pray for many souls 

to be touched and saved by the Lord!

Testimonial from Will Johnson, a member in our Work Testimonial from Will Johnson, a member in our Work 

Camper program: I grew up in Alaska where you are 

stuck inside for most of the year due to the weather. 

Growing up I thought everyone drank alcohol and did 

drugs so I struggled with that for years. With the support 

of the Church and Craig, I recently went into a 6 month 

drug and alcohol program. Upon graduating I was able

to move right in to one of the Church campers and start working right away. 

This has been a huge help in my life to have a great support system while I get 

back on my feet. I refelct on Matthew 6:25 almost everyday and constantly 

remind myself that God’s plan for my life is much greater than anything I can 

imagine. I also remind myself daily to let go and let God guide me because I 

know how much love he has for me. I also want to thank Pastor Craig and the 

Church for all the help they have given me and that I love them. 


